
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Planning for campus reopening  
With just three weeks left of the school year, I want to thank you for your continuing 
support and to inform you that we are making plans to reopen the school campus 
for Term 1, 2020-21, provided the Government gives permission. We will let you 
know once permission is confirmed.  
 
Dyatmika’s COVID-19 Response Committee are completing campus reopening 
plans, guided by the following principles: 
 
 Protect the health and wellbeing of people of all ages at Dyatmika   

 Continue to deliver quality programmes  

 Follow applicable guidelines set out by the Ministry of Education and Bali 
government (We are also liaising with the Bali Heads of Schools Association) 

 Provide students with some familiarity of school routines  

 Provide and communicate clear expectations for teachers, students, parents 
and other staff during the continuing COVID-19 situation 

The need for greater health measures will mean some necessary changes.  We will 
give you details well before the start of Term 1.  
 
Location and travel plans  
To help our planning please let us know where your family is now and, if you are 
outside Bali, when you plan to return (if flights are available).  Follow this link. 
 
Our current understanding is that people entering Indonesia will, at minimum, 
need to: 
 

 carry a health certificate in English which indicates a negative PCR 
(Polymerase Chain Reaction) test result for COVID-19. The health certificate 
shall be valid for a maximum of seven days from its issuance by a health 
facility in the country of origin.  

 be willing to self-quarantine under the supervision of Indonesian health 
authorities for 14 days, applying physical distancing, wearing a mask, and 
observing ‘Clean and Healthy Behaviour’. 

 
(Minister of Health Circular Letter No. HK.02.01/MENKES/313/2020) 
 
You should also check and complete the information required for entering Bali:  
https://cekdiri.baliprov.go.id/registration_wna 
 
As information may change, please check further before flying.  
 
Contact details 
As always, please make sure that your contact details are current in Engage.  
 
Warm wishes to you all, 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjdtBonPPnAJqoWsEM4Bd3IjqDwvr90NNm5e9VQJ3HCuYPog/viewform
https://cekdiri.baliprov.go.id/registration_wna

